Lindsey Ozbolt

From: Kelly Bacon

Sent: Monday, March 07, 2016 4:58 PM
To: Lindsey Ozbolt; Mark Cook
Subject: Amended Upland Development

Good afternoon,

After our teleconference with the applicant, it was decided that Public Works would provide comments once an onsite
visit took place with the property owner.

Also, the applicant needs to submit transportation concurrency.

Thank you,

Kelly Bacow
Engineer Technician
Kittitas County Department of Public Works

Kelly.bacon@co.kittitas.wa.us
411 N. Ruby Street, Ste 1
Ellensburg, WA 98926

P- (509) 962-7673
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